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Enclosed is the final brochure for
the 1994 Mutual Fund Training Conference which the Investment Company Institute is
sponsoring from June 8 through June 10, in Washington, D.C. As in the past, the conference
promises to have wide appeal. The deadline for registration is June 1, so please complete
and return the attached form as soon as possible if you plan to attend. Also, please call the
Renaissance Hotel at 202/898-9000 as soon as possible to make your hotel reservations. Be
sure to mention that you are attending the Investment Company Institute's conference. We
are very pleased to inform you that our keynote speaker on June 8 will be Barbara Green,
Deputy Director of the Division of Investment Management of the U.S. Securities and
Exchange Commission. In addition, Craig Goettsch, President of the North American
Securities Administrators Association and lowa's Superintendent of Securities will speak at
the luncheon on Thursday, June 9. We anticipate an excellent conference and look forward
to seeing you in June. Kathleen V. Orem Susan S. Burgess Administrative Assistant Legal
Assistant Enclosure
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